Any refunds granted will be for the membership fee amount, administrative processing fees will not
be refunded. Refunds cannot be provided after any participation in any club programming including
dryland, fundraisers, training, skiing, etc. The final date to receive a refund is December 1st 2024 if
no participation has taken place. SAIP insurance is Non-Refundable. The RAMP Fee is Non-
Refundable. International Athlete Administration Fees will not be refunded. Please contact
memberservices@albertaalpine.ca to request a refund.



